
Pratt, Andrea 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

President 

Pratt, Andrea 
Sunday, April 28, 2024 5:26 PM 
Perez, Jose 
Owczarski, Jim 
Re: Follow up 

I appreciate your memorializing of our conversation, however some correction is needed. You did not inform me that I 
would be replacing you on the Judiciary and Legislative Committee. At the time we spoke, I had no knowledge of which 
position you held, if any. Historically, the Council President has not held a position, especially a vice chair, while there is 
a full Council. I found out that you were not only on the committee, but also the Vice Chair, when you released the 
assignments on Friday. 
I acknowledge that you stated in six months you intended to reconfigure committees and I would be assigned to JudLeg 
at that time. 

In Truth and Service, 

Ald. Pratt 

Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Perez, Jose <JoseG.Perez@milwaukee.gov> 
Sent: Sunday, April 28, 2024 5:11:09 PM 
To: Pratt, Andrea <Andrea.Pratt@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Follow up 

Alderwoman 

This legislative cycle lye made it a practice to memorialize important conversations that I have with council members 
regarding pending, current and future committee appointments. That said, this is a quick note acknowledging our 
conversation on Friday in which I informed you of my intention of having you replace me on the Judiciary and Legislative 
Committee within 6 months. This would be in addition to your current committee assignment. Please contact me if you 
have any questions. 

Respectfully, 

Ald. Perez 
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